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Learning their child has hearing loss can be hard for many parents. They need time 

to process the information. They shouldn't have to figure out how they are going to 

have to pay for hearing aids. They shouldn't have to figure out which bills get paid 

and which don't, just give their child an opportunity to hear. Having easy access to 

appropriate amplification will dramatically change educational out comes. Please, 

let's help our children and their families.  


